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VENTURA SUPERIOR COURT LIFTS FACE MASK 
REQUIREMENT BUT CONTINUES TO  

STRONGLY ENCOURAGE ALL COURT USERS TO 
WEAR MASKS  

 
The Ventura Superior Court has announced that beginning March 15, 2022, face masks 

will no longer be required in its courthouses, courtrooms or court facilities. (See 

Administrative Order 22.10 (March 14, 2022)).  However, consistent with State and 

Local guidance, the court continues to strongly encourage that all court users – 

regardless of vaccination status – wear face masks as masks have proven to be a vital 

tool in reducing transmission of COVID-19.  

 
Administrative Order 22.10 may be found on the court website at 
www.ventura.courts.ca.gov. 
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